
February 15  |  5:30 – 7 pm

South Avondale Elementary School
636 Prospect Place, Cincinnati, Ohio 45229

Register for the spring session by calling: 

         513-636-7442

Parents on Point  |  12 sessions, each 2 hours 
For parents of children ages 2–5 years old

Learn about Job Opportunities 
at Cincinnati Children’s

Cincinnati Children’s is hosting another in a series of employment 
workshops for the community on Thursday, February 15, 2018 at 
South Avondale Elementary School.

Avondale residents are encouraged to come and learn about 
job opportunities and work requirements at Cincinnati Children’s. 
Recruiters from the Human Resources department will be on 
hand to give tips on how to write a winning resume, how to 
improve interviewing skills, and other advice on how to prepare 
for a career at Cincinnati Children’s.

Taryn Lewis, a student at the University of 
Cincinnati, attended the One-Stop Workshop 
last May. She applied for a job in Guest 
Services and was hired in June.

Taryn says she is grateful to the organizers of 
the workshop for giving her the opportunity 

to network, ask questions and learn about the hiring process. 
She says she received great advice on how to improve her resume, 
how to apply for a job at Cincinnati Children’s and the right moves 
to make in following the employment process, every step of the way. 

Cincinnati Children’s currently has open positions for patient 
escorts, health unit coordinators, call center agents, customer 
service representatives and more. To learn about jobs you may 
qualify for, come to our next event:
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Here’s what parents are saying:

Register Now for Parents on Point

Being a parent just might be the hardest job in the world—and 
yet it’s one we don’t go to school to learn how to do. 

If you’d like to feel more confident as a parent, Parents on Point 
is the program for you!

Cincinnati Children’s has partnered with Rockdale Academy and 
New Beginnings Church of the Living God to bring Parents on Point 
to the Avondale community. The program is proven to help parents 
feel more confident and to improve behavior in young children.

Parents on Point brings together parents and grandparents to 
build connections, share ideas and problem-solve common 
challenges parents face when raising children ages 2–5 years 
old. Parents take away from the sessions a ‘bag of tricks’ to use in 
common parenting situations. Twenty-Eight parents signed up to 
join the program this fall. The first group from Rockdale Academy 
graduated on January 25, 2018 after completing the 12-session 
program. Caregivers received certificates, awards and sported 
their Super Parent capes in recognition of their accomplishments.

One-Stop Employment Workshop

communityrelations@cchmc.org

513-636-9327

Contact the Community Relations team 
to register for the workshop:

Cincinnati Children’s 

 Connects
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 A Newsletter for our Neighbors in AVONDALE
This is Cincinnati Children’s quarterly newsletter to highlight our partnerships, upcoming 
events, opportunities and ways to get involved.

“Everything we’ve been learning 
is all flowing together now, and 
they (my kids) are starting to 
realize it too.”

“I’m just starting to be more patient. 
They (my children) should be taught 
the right way. I’ve got some more 
patience now.”

Parents on Point will give you 
new skills to help you raise 
happy and healthy kids.

of participants at November’s One Stop Employment Workshop 
agreed that they learned something new about careers at Cincinnati 
Children’s and the workshop was a good use of their time

of participants at November’s One Stop Employment Workshop 
said they will apply for a job at Cincinnati Children’s84% 

100% 

Taryn Lewis



Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center
3333 Burnet Avenue, MLC 9012
Cincinnati, Ohio 45229-3026

Supplier and Workforce Diversity 

If you live in Avondale, you may have noticed construction 
work is underway on the Northern Avenue garage located at 
Erkenbrecher and Harvey Avenues. Crews are working on the 
excavation, the deep foundations, and the shoring required along 
Erkenbrecher. Concrete work will begin shortly.

Cincinnati Children’s and partner Messer Construction have a 
proven track record and commitment to workforce diversity and 
supplier diversity. The Northern Avenue garage project is 
exceeding the target of 50% supplier diversity, and on target to 
meet workforce diversity goals.

The garage will be under construction for at least the next year, 
with an estimated completion of December of 2018.

If you would like more information about construction job 
opportunities join us for the Community Open House on 
Thursday, February 8, 2018 from 5:30 – 7 pm at South Avondale 
Elementary School.

Bernie Suer of Messer Construction will provide regular updates 
on supplier and workforce diversity on all Cincinnati Children’s 
construction projects planned for Avondale, and we will keep 
you posted.

Construction of Cincinnati Children’s new hospital 
building is underway, and we want to keep our 
Avondale neighbors up-to-date about the project.

Please join us at an Avondale community open house: 

Thursday, February 8, 2018
5:30 – 7 pm
 

South Avondale Elementary School
636 Prospect Place, Cincinnati, Ohio 45229 

• Project and Construction Updates

• Employment Programs and Workshops

• Child Health Programs

• Community Partnerships

• Other Community Updates and 
Information

You’re Invited:
Avondale Community Open House, February 8


